
Send Family Voice

We are keen to hear your
views and opinions about
the SEND services in Redcar
and Cleveland.  Please take
a moment to complete this
on the "Your Voice" section
of the website.  Good, bad
or indifferent we want to
hear from you!
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A monthly newsletter filled with news, information and events
for all things SEND in the Redcar & Cleveland area.

Your Voice

https://sendfamilyvoicerc.co.uk/your-voice/

Members of Send Family Voice had the pleasure of attending the launch days  for Dormanstown and
Grangetown Family Hubs at the beginning of September. It was great to see the facilities updated and
new services being introduced. Whilst attending the launch days, members of the forum met with
professionals and made arrangements to drop into some of the services they are running which
includes Portage.   This is a service which works closely with parents and carers to support the
development of children from 0 to 4 years who have additional needs.  

The aim of Portage and the Early Years send team is to support the development of play,
communication, relationships and full participation in day to day life within the family and community.  

Family Hubs Launch Day

The Early Years send team work closely with a multiagency
team. Referrals can be made to portage by parents and
carers themselves by contacting 01642 770810 or by a
professional who knows the child.   A family hub referral
form also needs completing and forwarding to
Familyhubs@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk  

Send Family Voice will be dropping into the the portage
groups over the next couple of weeks to introduce ourselves
and also provide support and guidance once parents and
carers are discharged from their service. 



News, Information & Events

Giving grants to families on a low income for items they may not otherwise be able to afford.
For example family breaks, digital equipment, white goods, clothing, bedding, furniture and play
equipment.
Offering services to help parents and carers to achieve the outcomes they want for their child
and family. This includes where to go for support with money, benefits and budget planning,
information on mental health and wellbeing. And practical workshops to help people get online
and use digital tools.
Providing ways for families to share their experiences, so they can influence lasting change on
issues that matter to them.

We are the UK's largest grant-making charity for families raising a disabled or seriously ill child, on a
low income.

Family Fund’s mission and vision
Family Fund believes that families raising disabled or seriously ill children and young people should
have the same choices, quality of life, opportunities and aspirations as wider families. We try to
make this happen every day by:

Apply for a grant from Family Fund at  https://www.familyfund.org.uk/grants/apply-for-a-grant/

Send Family Voice Coffee Mornings  

As children and young people are returning to
school this half term, it can be both exciting and
challenging in many ways! Sometimes, talking in

new situations can be difficult and we would like to
share with you some every day hints and tips

around supporting children where this is the case.

Speech and Language 



News, Information & Events cont

Family Hubs schedule of events 

Send Play sessions 



SEN Sessions

Do you know of any SEN
sessions happening in the

area? Drop us a message on
our Facebook page to let us

know 



 SEN Sessions cont

Halloween Events

Halloween Events


